
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden 
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Permission to Accept Grants 
DATE:  May 12, 2015 

 
We request that the Tupelo Public School District Board of Trustees accept 
this grant on behalf of the Tupelo Public School District.  
 
 
 
 

TPSD Grant # 1508 
Grant Source: Healthy Tupelo Task Force: Boerner Be Wild 

Grant 
Grant Site: All K-2 Schools 
Grant Title: Growing Healthy Waves (Farm2School project)  
Grant Purpose: To continue expanding the gardens at each of 

our k-2 schools 
Amount Requested: $2,000 

 $500 for each K-2 Schools 
Amt. of District Match: $0.00 
District Grant Contact: Mary Ann Plasencia  
Action:   Accept Grant 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


